Dear Chairman Larson and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to urge you to vote DO NOT PASS on SB 2360.

| have read through many of those urging you to pass this bill and it is apparent to me that these patrons
are out for their own beliefs and acts. Which is wonderful! That is why we live in America and are free
to express those thoughts. BUT that doesn’t give them the right to take away from what | think is right
as a parent and how | raise my kids, and what | allow them to watch on the internet. Do | want to keep
my kids safe, of course, however that is my job, not yours.

Libraries and school already apply content filters in accordance with the Children’s Internet Protection
Act. This is working well in our Public Library setting and has worked for the 14 years | have been the
director here. As for the school, our IT department works diligently on making sure our kids are as safe
as possible. This isn’t a free for all nor has it ever been.

| urge you to vote DO NOT PASS on SB 2360. | also invite you to our library so you can see for yourself
how things are ran and have an understanding of the true impact your decisions make.

Thank you,

Traci Lund,

Director, Divide County Library

Media Specialist, Divide County Elementary

Parent



